Chairman Thomas and members of the House Ag Committee,
IBAND is in favor of HB1356.

It is IBAND’s policy to not allow any foreign entity to own land in North Dakota.
This bill will help restrict that.

IBAND would like to see a ‘do pass’ recommendation by the House Ag Committee.
Thank You

Frank Tomac
President of IBAND



